
 

Friday, March 22, 2024 

Hello All, 

This notice is to inform you that we will finally begin our WIFI installation 

project on Monday, March 25, 2024.  The contractors will begin on the 4th floor 

and work their way down to the first floor until the project is complete.  During 

this time the contractors would need access to each apartment to install the 

necessary equipment.  Please be sure to secure all valuable items as we are 

working with outside contractors, not Grand Oaks employees.  I will try my best 

to have someone from the maintenance team to assist with entering the 

apartments and stay with the contractors if you’re not home. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 202.660.7228   

 

Kind regards,  

 
Jermaine Pendleton  
 

Jermaine Pendleton  

Facilities Director 
 

  


